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It should be noted that only a retrievable bridge plug (RBP) was set at 6000' on 7-16-91 with no
cement on top. This RBP was set after we discovered that reperforation of the Blinebry Oil and
Gas pool on *4-11-91 accidentally shot perfs into and through String #2.

Currently, only the Blinebry Oil and Gas pool is producing to surface through Strings #1 and #2.
Royalty and Working Interest are identical for all wells on this lease. Thus, production revenue
is not impacted.

We respectively request permission to continue our current mode of operation until such time
that we re-enter (workover) String #2. We feel that casinghead gas that might migrate past the
RTP would be of insignificant volume and pressure. Thus, pool damage to Blinebry Oil and Gas
and Wantz Abo is unlikely to occur.

Please direct any questions to my attention at the above letterhead address or call me at
(915) 688-7874.

Sincerely,

DJB:mym
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